
  

September 18, 2025 
 
Dear UW–Madison Workday users, 
  
Workday’s Fall 2025 release will go live on Saturday, September 20. The release includes new 
features and enhancements affecting all Workday users.  
 
What’s New for Fall 2025  
 
This release marks the first major update since the Universities of Wisconsin launched Workday 
in July 2025. Feature releases happen twice a year, typically in March and September, bringing 
new functionality, enhancements, and fixes. 
 
New features affecting all Workday users include the following: 
 

• The Global Navigation Menu will be replaced with a pinned sidebar that remains 
visible as you move through Workday.  

• New Quick Action buttons on the homepage will let you select common tasks, 
reports, and/or external links for easy access.  

• A new Save icon on task pages will let you quickly save your progress without leaving 
the page or interrupting your work. 
  

Additional feature releases are detailed on the Workday Feature Releases page.  
 
Training and Support 
  
Workday support documents and training materials are being updated to help you easily and 
quickly adapt to the new features.  
  
For Workday questions or support, explore Get Help resources on the Workday 
website. Employees who benefit from language services can contact Cultural Linguistic 
Services at cls.wisc.edu for assistance. 
 
Thank you for your continued engagement with Workday!  
 
The Universities of Wisconsin Workday Team 

https://www.wisconsin.edu/workday/workday-feature-releases/
https://www.wisconsin.edu/workday/get-help/
https://cls.wisc.edu/

